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From: Peter Kean [mailto:peterckean@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 9:58 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Borden‐Carleton Development 

Good Morning, 

I am writing to voice my protest against any new development in Borden-Carleton of Irving or any other 
company putting in a new business that would be in competition to Ceretti's, ESSO or Shell in that area. It is 
unconscionable that any new business in this area would be considered. These three established businesses are 
serving the area quite well and there is no room for any other business to go in there. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Kean 
4 Cyprian Shore Road 
North Carleton PE 
C0B 1A0 

902-303-4720


